
Math: We are wrapping up Unit 
2, Operations and Algebraic 
Thinking and starting Unit 3: 
Numbers and operations in 

Base 10. 
Reading: We are beginning 

research groups on Natural 
Disasters.  

Writing: We are writing essays, 
using “boxes and bullets.”  
Religion: We are working 

through Unit 3, Being Faithful 
Members of the Church.  
Social Studies: We are 

continuing to work on our PBL 
and study NY state history.  
Science: We will continue with 
Baltimore Woods with 2 more 
sessions and begin preparing 

for our BOCES kit.  
Positivity Project: We will be 
learning about Perseverance, 

Hope  
& Prudence.  

Important Dates:  
 

A Note  
from  

Miss Icker:  

What  
we’re 

learning:  
1 /07- ELA iReady Test 2 
1 /25- Quarter 2 Report Cards  
1 /27- All School Mass & Open House 
1 /21- MLK Jr. Day, No School 
1 /28 – 2/01- Catholic Schools Week 
•  More details for Catholic Schools 

Week to come soon!  
2/08- Math Night 6-7pm 
2/09- Father-Daughter Dance  

 
 

Happy New Year! I hope everyone had 
a relaxing, blessed Christmas break. 
We have been working hard and 
moving through the rigorous 
curriculum.  
•  Please be on the look out for 

report cards at the end of the 
month.  

•  Reading logs are due each Monday.  
•  Please be on the look out for tests 

and quizzes to be signed and 
returned.  

•  Another reminder to send in 
appropriate snow wear for your 
child.  

Contact Information:  
 

email: ricker@syrdiocese.org 
website: http://ricker46.wixsite.com/miss-icker  

phone: 315-476-6035 
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